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Comments: I am writing to comment on the potential of opening up non motorized trails to use by e-bikes. I do

not believe access should be allowed to e-bikes. I believe that non-motorized areas should be kept for non-

motorized use thus maintaining the sanctity of the designation and intent for the use. I believe that allowing e-

bikes is a dangerously slippery slope to changing access in more drastic and devastating ways. I believe that an

e-bike should be considered motorized and not allowed, nor should language be changed to allow their use in

these areas.


